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Comments: Forest Service administrators,

Please favorably consider this proposal to improve beginner terrain and access at Breckenridge. It seems to be a
carefully thought-through evolution of beginner terrain that will improve access to the resort for many users while
also benefiting advanced users who are frequently delayed by beginners frustrated by the slow lift there. | saw
that frustration when | was at Breck.

While it's always important to review tree removal and natural environment changes sceptically, this seems like a
small change that will greatly benefit a lot of people while changing the landscape in a minimal way. It seems
useful to me to increase beginner access in minimally destructive ways in order to help get more people enjoying
the fabulous Colorado outdoors.

My family does not have many opportunities to take advantage of ski resorts, but we are beginners and use the
mountains in the summer more than in the winter (we're mountain bikers and hikers). This proposal would
theoretically benefit us. | wonder if future consideration can be given to making some of this beginner terrain
available for biking as at Winter Park.

Thank you,

Julia Ziobro

Golden Gate Canyon, Gilpin County



